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Richard Dibb to serve second term as 
North West & North Wales Regional Chairman 

Richard Dibb of Pirelli, pictured centre with Stefan Hay 
and Richard’s wife Emma at the 2016 NTDA Winter Ball 
in Blackpool, has agreed to serve as Chairman of the 
North West & North Wales Region for a second term 
and said that he was “delighted to have been asked”. 

The Region is very active, holding regular networking 
meetings for full and supplier members and is also the 
host region for the ever popular NTDA Winter Ball in 
Blackpool. For details of future member’s meetings 
please contact Alison Keitch, Membership Secretary, 
via alisonkeitch@ntda.co.uk

The Winter Ball in full swing! The ladies are ready to party!

The CES UK boys!

The Apollo Vredestein Team

NTDA Immediate Past Chairman
Stephen Callow, Regional Chairman 
Richard Dibb and NTDA Chief Executive 
Stefan Hay

Guests of Callow Autocare thrilled

with their NTDA raffle prizes!

Commenting on the Winter Ball, Immediate Past Chairman of the NTDA Stephen Callow said: “We had yet another 
fantastic night in Blackpool. I would like to thank our generous sponsors Pirelli and Kirkby Tyres Ltd, all of the companies 
that donated prizes for our charity raffle in support of F.O.R.M.E. and the Wheelwrights’ Charity and the many guests from 
across the tyre industry and aftermarket that helped us dance the night away making it a really special event!”

On the subject of the Winter Ball...
The 2016 Ball was, yet again, an extremely lively and fun event attended by 
tyre retailers, manufacturers and suppliers from across the UK. Below are a 
selection of photos taken at the event:
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NTDA says a sad goodbye to Andy Bucknall
OBITUARY
The NTDA was devastated to hear of the death of one of its long standing members, and industry 
stalwart, Andy Bucknall who suddenly passed away at his home in Packmoor on Friday 30th 
December 2016 aged only 52 years. Andy had a long and successful career in the tyre industry, 
most recently as Managing Director of South Cheshire Tyre & Exhaust Ltd T/A HiQ. 
He was a very popular and active member of the NTDA and its North West and North Wales region. NTDA Chief Executive 
Stefan Hay said: “The news of Andy’s death comes as a massive shock, especially as many of us saw him at the NTDA 
Winter Ball in Blackpool in late November 2016. He was a fantastic guy and will be greatly missed. Our thoughts and 
prayers are with his lovely wife Carol, his children James, Robert and Rachel and his grandchildren Blake, Ryley and          
Ella-Mai.”

							     

Changes to MOT frequency
The Department for Transport (DfT) has published 
its consultation seeking views on whether the age a 
vehicle gets its first MOT should be increased from 3 to 
4 years.

The DfT is proposing three options. The government 
preference is for either option 2 or 3, however the 
NTDA remains strongly in favour of option 1.

• 	Option 1, no change, maintain the current period for 	
	 vehicles requiring a first MOT at three years;

• 	Option 2, extend the first MOT for all vehicles 		
	 currently requiring an MOT at three years, to
	 four years;

•	 Option 3, as option 2, but excluding vans in classes 	
	 4 and 7, where the current MOT three year first test 	
	 timing.

The Association is now calling on all of its members 
involved in MOT testing to engage with, and to respond 
to, the consultation which runs until 16th April 2017. 
A full statement on the NTDA’s position regarding the 
proposed changes can be found in the blog section of 
the NTDA website www.ntda.co.uk

							     

NTDA membership off to a 
good start in 2017
The team at Aylesbury is reporting a great start to 
the year as membership enquiries are at an all-time 
high. Stefan Hay said: “We have been inundated with 
enquiries from across the UK during January and 
have already welcomed our first new member of the 
year, namely RT Tyre Repairs Ltd of Lanarkshire. We 
welcome Robert Townsend and his team and look 
forward to working with, and for, all new and existing 
members during 2017”.

							      Don’t miss out on the NTDA Tyre Industry 
Conference and 88th Annual Dinner! More 
than 300 people have already booked for this 
event to be held on 12th October! Have you?


